
 

 

 

 

February 16, 2017  

Dear Future Vista Heights Student, 

 

We at Vista Heights are excited that you will be joining us next year as a 7th grader. To help with your transition 

and registration, we have arranged for all of our future 7th graders to come to Vista Heights for an orientation 

and assembly. This will take place on two different days, Thursday, March 2nd, 2017, and Friday, March 3rd, 

2017, at 10:00 a.m. in the Vista Heights auditorium. See below for the day your school will be attending. 

Students in the Alpine School District will be bused to Vista Heights. 
 

Thursday, March 2nd 

10:00 am 

Friday, March 3rd 

10:00 an 

Saratoga Shores 

Sage Hills 

Springside 

Charter School/Home School 

Thunder Ridge 

Riverview 

Harvest 

Charter School/Home School 
 

Parents are also invited to attend this meeting. We ask that students stay with their school and that parents sit at 

the back of the auditorium. This meeting is an orientation, not registration. Students will bring home information 

about registration which will take place the following week. 
 

A registration packet will be sent home with you when you attend the orientation/assembly on March 2nd and 3rd. 

This packet will include an informational letter from our Principal, registration form, a list of course 

descriptions, instructions on how to enter your class requests, immunization information, and a guardianship 

status form. You will request your classes online, and then return your information during one of our registration 

nights.  
 

There will be two registration nights. Your elementary school has a suggested date for registration, but you can 

attend any time that is convenient for you. Again, these are recommended times.  If you cannot make it at your 

assigned time, come another night, but please come.   This is NOT a first come, first serve basis. All students 

will have equal opportunity on class choices regardless of the day they enter their choices into Skyward. 
 

Wednesday, March 8th 

3:00 – 6:00 pm 

Thursday, March 9th 

3:00 – 6:00 pm  

Saratoga Shores 

Sage Hills 

Springside 

Charter School/Home School 

Thunder Ridge 

Riverview 

Harvest 

Charter School/Home School 
 

Immunization: There have been changes in immunization requirements for 7th grade students. Most incoming 

7th graders need to have 1 Tdap (within the last 5 years), 2 Varicella  and 1 Meningococcal. Please check your 

records to make sure your student is in compliance. You can visit our website at vistaheights.alpinedistrict.org 

for updated information. Please note that your student will not be able to start the first day of 7th grade until 

proper proof of immunization is received to our office. 
 

We are excited about the opportunity to teach the students of Vista Heights and look forward to you joining us 
next year. If you have questions, please call 801.610.8771 and ask for Mrs. O’Connor or Mrs. Lewis. 
 

See you soon! 

Vista Heights Counseling Department 

http://www.vistaheights.alpinedistrict.org/

